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March 12, 2015 

MEITEC CORPORATION 
 

The Project to Recommend Excellent Dispatch Companies  
Commissioned by the Ministry of Health, Labor and Worker  
Three Dispatch Company in Meitec Group was  
Certified as the “Excellent Dispatch Company” 

- Three of the Group companies were certified by  
the first project of the kind in the dispatching industry - 

 

MEITEC CORPORATION and its group companies, MEITEC 
FIELDERS, INC., and Meitec Cast Inc. announced that they were 
certified as the “Excellent Dispatch Company” by the Project to 
Recommend Excellent Dispatch Companies commissioned by the 
Ministry of Health, Labor and Worker (MHLW). 

The Project to Recommend Excellent Dispatch Companies (the 
Project) certifies the companies who are not just following the 
compliance with laws and regulations, but those who displayed a 
permissible level of measures to provide safeness to both workers and clients such as; supporting career 
advancement of the dispatch worker, ensure a good working environment, prevention of trouble at the 
work site.  The certification would provide an indication of reliability to the workers and the client 
companies about the dispatch companies to the workers and the client companies, thus it would be merit 
to the workers, the clients, and the dispatch companies. 

The Project was commissioned by the MHLW and carried out by the Japan Association of Human 
Resource Industry (JHR) to promote improvement of the working conditions for the dispatch workers 
through cultivation of good dispatch companies. 

The certification of three dispatch companies in the Meitec Group means that our efforts in the dispatch 
business and our stance toward supporting career advancement of the engineers was properly evaluated 
by the official organization.  And we regard it very significant.  We will continue our effort to further 
improve the quality and healthier business without being satisfied with the present status. 

From April of 2014, Meitec Group has set new “Ideal State of the Meitec Group,” and by setting 
“Become a Reliable Best Partner” and “Create affluent “Career Style of Engineer” for all engineers 
together” as the business policy, we aim to realize them. 

While more and more diversified work style is required socially, we will continue to support the work 
style with the profession of engineer as a center.  And as the leading company in the professional 
staffing business for engineers, we will continue our effort achieve healthier industry. 
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